
Reno’s will be sponsoring a Pack the house

fundraiser for the CHS soccer team on Tuesday,

October 10th. 20% of all sales; dine-in, carry

out and delivery from 11-1:30 and 3:30-9:00,

will go to support the boys and girls soccer

teams.

The CHS soccer boosters want to thank Reno’s for hosting
this fundraiser!

Let’s pack the house on Oct. 10th!!!!


